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Welcome Back ! 

We would also like to welcome all our new pupils and staff who have joined us this term. We are 

excited to have you all join the Holly Grove family. 

We hope you all had a fantastic summer and managed to enjoy some of the lovely weather we had. 

If you would like to share some of your summer adventures on the newsletter , please send photos 

etc. to newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We have had a very busy week in school and we are very proud of all the children, especially our 

new pupils for adapting so well to their new routines and settling into their new classes. 

It looks like Leila had a fantastic time with friends 

and family, celebrating her 10th Birthday in the 

summer holidays. 

Happy Birthday Leila! 

 

 

 

Merry Berries Teatime Club will start 

again on Tuesday September 20th. 

We still have a few places available 

so if you would like your child to 

attend, please contact Nick : 

n.barrett@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 
We are deeply saddened by the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

We pay our respects to her and her incredible 70 Year Reign. 

Her Majesty’s funeral will take place on Monday,19th September and It has 

now been confirmed that this will be a Public Bank Holiday.  School will be 

closed on Monday 19th, September and will reopen Tuesday, 20th      

September. 

MERRY BERRIES 
A Huge Well Done to Eva in 

Laura’s class for counting up in 

10’s to 100 and answering    

questions about the                

‘Fire of London.’ 

We are very proud of Theo for settling in 

to his new class so well.  He has also 

been forming relationships with new 

staff. 

Well done Theo. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

  

All the staff  are our Staff Members of the week for all their 

hard work getting organised for a new school year and their     

continuous dedication. 

Well Done Everyone! 

Holly Grove Heroes 
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We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

Makaton Sign 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 19th September -                  Bank Holiday 

Thursday 29th September -         New Starter Morning 

Friday 30th September -      Rosemere Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 4th October -                Nasal Flu Injections 

Wednesday 5th October -               Parent’s Evening 

Friday 7th October-                         Family Forum        

            

 Staff - Lesley, Rosie.R and Pauline 

 Children-  Oliver.C, Eva, Shaydon, Lucas.B.D,   

Sophie.H and Jack 

Aisling’s Class - Everyone 

Samantha’s Class – Everyone 

Laura’s Class – Everyone 

Libby’s Class– Stanley 

Rebecca’s Class - Everyone 

Danielle’s Class - Liam 

Julie’s Class – Everyone 

 Connor’s Class - Fahd 

Courtney’s Class - Theo 

          Alex’s Class - Cato 

HELPING HAND GRANT 

 

Application forms have now been sent home for our Helping 

Hand Grant. 

When completing the form , it is very important to fill in the 

‘Item Required’ section, giving as much detail as possible.  

This will help us to process your application quickly. 

The closing date for applications is Friday 30th September. 

symbol 

Please 

Everyone! 





 


